

Dear Jessica June Children's Cancer Foundation:

This letter is on behalf of patient, Leonardo Moreno, a five year old boy diagnosed with Leukemia on December 2013. The patient is presently undergoing chemotherapy treatment. Since the patient has been diagnosed his parents have been unable to work in order to care for patient. The patient's father used to work as a long-haul truck driver, and has left his work to be closer to home and assist with taking care or the patient's twin sisters, when patient is hospitalized and mother has to care for patient. The patient's mom was employed as a teacher, and has been unable to work in order to care for patient. The family is struggling financially and needs help with their basic needs. The family has many expenses which increase more when the patient is hospitalized. Lask that you please assist the family with any financial needs. I thank you in advance for any assistance you may provide to the Moreno family.

Sincerely,

Evelyn Gonzalez, MSW Pediatric Social Worker